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Task/ Expectation: 

We are now back in full swing after the Christmas break and your children are 
working very hard once again. 
We have been finding out about rocks and fossils in Science – hopefully your child 
will be able to tell you the three different rock groups and a litle bit about each one. 
 
Our homework this week is based around our Geography topic on rivers.  
Following on from our walk to the river Trent, we would like the children to 
find out three facts about the river Trent or any river of their choice. We 
would like these facts to be presented on A4 size paper.  
 
Outdoor P.E. (lacrosse) will continue every Wednesday, so appropriate kit is 
required please. Fortunately we have the option of using the school hall for indoor 
lacrosse if the weather is particularly cold or the field is too muddy – we were able 
to do this last Wednesday. 
 
Spellings and tables are tested every Wednesday. There were quite a number of 
children who forgot to bring their books for testing this week which is 
understandable after a break. We would really appreciate it if you could please 
ensure that your child has their books with them for next week’s tests. 
 
Please find attached the new show and tell timetable for the Spring term. Your 
child will know their new table name – the theme this term is rivers. Children can 
bring objects/power points etc. about any topic they wish to share with the class. 
 
Next Thursday, 24th January, Leon Baptiste is visiting the school and will be 
leading a session of PE for each class. Your child will require an indoor PE 
kit on that day. 
  
 
Thank you. 
 

 Homework to be returned by Friday, January 23rd 2019 
 


